
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seminar on 
 

“Legal Aspects of Bills of Quantities and 

Standard Method of Measurement” 
 

(Co-organised with HKIE for CPD) 
 

Successfully Held on 24 October 2018 
 

The bills of  quantities form an essential component of  a construction contract, which 

provides a list of  quantified items of  work required for the completion of  construction 

works with the quantities of  the work stated in appropriate units of  measurement for 

work.  They are in the daily uses but the legal issues surrounding them are not 

necessarily fully appreciated. This seminar provides the legal concepts of  bills of  

quantities in construction works. By reviewing recent representative cases, it equips 

participants with the necessary knowledge and practical understanding for managing bills 

of  quantities in their work environment. 

 

The Seminar on “Legal Aspects of  Bills of  Quantities and Standard Method of  

Measurement” was successfully held on 24 October 2018. Feedbacks are very positive. 

The visiting lecturer was Mr. Charles Chan, Barrister-at-Law. 


